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Wednesday, March 1, 2023

Kevin,

The Goat Peak Ranch Board of Directors met last night to discuss the 
camp’s use of our private road that is being used to gain access to the 
camp.

Big Horn Way is a private road that is maintained by the owners of Goat 
Peak Ranch. It is for use by the Goat Peak Ranch owners , their guests 
and vendors, This is clearly marked at our entrance. 

The board’s decision is that we will continue to allow use of our road for 
emergency vehicles such as ambulances and any equipment used by the 
fire department,  in the event of fire or medical emergency at the camp 
when such emergency vehicles are unable to use your road to get in. 

We will also temporarily allow the use of our private road for a once a 
month propane delivery to the camp. This will be subject to review in the 
future. 

Any other use of Big Horn Way to gain access to the camp,  such as 
passenger vans or buses, is strictly prohibited. 

Please immediately remove any reference to a “Winter Months Rear 
Entrance” from your website and inform any drivers bound for the camp 
that are not allowed to use Big Horn Way and are trespassing if they do not 
comply. 
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Thank you,

Jeff Kluth 

President  GPROA  for the Goat Peak Ranch Board of Directors 

206-229-7533


